
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: RYAN OVENELL, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT

SUBJECT: 2022 - 2023 EVERETT COMMUNITY COLLEGE OPEN DOORS CONTRACT

DATE: February 7th, 2023

TYPE: ACTION REQUIRED

Open Doors 1428 Youth Reengagement Program provides disengaged students and
students who are no longer enrolled an opportunity to reengage and earn their GED or high
school diploma or other industry certificates. The Stanwood Camano School district has
partnered with Everett Community College Open Doors since September to provide Open
Doors Services to our students. Stanwood Camano School District students have started
enrollment in the Open Doors program for Winter Quarter at Everett Community College.

Recommendation:

We recommend the board move to accept the partnership with Everett Community College
Open Doors Program for the 2022-2023 school year.
























